
 

 

 

COLORADO ELIZABETH 

The Town of Elizabeth has received two (2) new electronic signs on trailers.  Those signs will 
typically be located on the East and West ends of Town on Highway 86.  The signs will be used to 
make residents aware of events going on in the community, future road projects, and emergency 
alerts.  The new signs can be programmed remotely so they can be changed quickly in the event of 
an emergency.  Should you have any questions about the signs, or what may be posted on them, 
please do not hesitate to reach out to Town Hall for more information.   

 
Senior Christmas Baskets 

Be on the lookout for senior citizen donation boxes starting November 1st. When 
the time draws closer, we will have some specific items needed listed not only 
on the boxes, but on the Town website as well. Boxes will be brought back to 
Town Hall, distributed into baskets, and delivered to seniors. If you know of a 
senior that could use a little cheering during the holidays, we will add them to 
our list. The cutoff date for names is November 15th.  Please let Michelle know if 
you have a name, address, and contact number: moeser@townofelizabeth.org. 

A big “Thank You!” to Officers Hurst, Carline and Bob and Stephanie Gherbaz for their assistance 
with another successful Dog Registration Day!  We had a great turn out and got to meet some great 

 

As we all know, the end of October usually means the first 
snowfall of the season and, with it, overnight freezing.  Don’t 

forget to wind up those hoses, blow out your sprinkler systems 
and cover all outdoor faucets.  It’s time think about winterizing! 

Saturday October 29th 11:00 -3:00 
 
Come down to Elizabeth’s Historic 
Main Street for some family fun at 
the Elizabeth Area Chamber of 
Commerce’s Trick or Treat Street 
and Harvest Festival. There will be a 
costume contest, vendors, and 
plenty of treats to go around. 
 
The Dad’s of Elbert County will also 
have a Trunk or Treat at the Gesin 
Lot! 
 

Town Elections have been cancelled. After November 8, 2022, applications for 
appointment will be taken for two Board of Trustee seats open for appointment.  

Mayor and Trustees elect are: 
Nick Snively- Mayor Elect 
Loren Einspahr – Trustee Elect 
Tammy Payne – Trustee Elect 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

COLORADO ELIZABETH 

If there are any town related topics that you would like to hear more about in the newsletter, please give us a call or drop us an 
         email (moeser@townofelizabeth.org) and let us know! Feel free to give us your observations and comments. 
 

Mark, your calendar for the Annual Mayor’s Tree Lighting. 

Mayor Megan Vasquez will hand over the gavel to 
incoming Mayor Nick Snively. 

There will be a canned food drive this year. Donations go to 
local foodbanks. 

Fun to be had by all! 

 

The Community Development Department is reviewing regulations for potential 
updates. There will be a joint meeting between the Board of Trustees and the Planning 
Commission in the near future to discuss amendments to the Town of Elizabeth 
Municipal Code. The review of uses allowed in specific zone districts is a priority. Among 
the uses being discussed are short-term rentals and small-scale food and beverage 
processing. Information regarding upcoming Planning Commission and Board of 
Trustees meetings are on the Town of Elizabeth website under “Resources” 
(https://www.townofelizabeth.org/meetings). 

 

Main Street Streetscape Design 
Check-in Meeting is scheduled for 
Thursday, October 13th at 6:00pm 
at Town Hall. Please attend to 
give input on the design of the 
Main Street sidewalks, parking, 
and amenities. Reach out to Zach 
Higgins, Planner/Project Manager 
for additional information: 
zhiggins@townofelizabeth.org 
(303) 725-7496. 

 

Community Development Corner 

Walk and Talk 

About 100 people joined the Historic Walk and Talk on 
9/24. Jeff Lehman provided an informative tour along 
Main Street covering the early days in Elizabeth. Several 
business owners also talked about the history of their 
buildings. We appreciate all those that helped make this 
8th annual event a successful one. Thank you to American 
Legion Post 82 for providing lunch and Small-Town Mini 
Donuts for donating 15 dozen donuts. This would not be 
possible without the volunteers on our Historic Advisory 
Board. 

d.  

 

Town of Elizabeth Historic Preservation Survey Results 

The Town of Elizabeth’s Historic Advisory Board conducted a Historic 
Preservation Survey from March 11th to April 11th, 2022. The survey was 
distributed via physical copies and digitally using SurveyMonkey. 137 responses 
were collected. The results of this survey can be found on the Town’s Historic 
Preservation Program webpage. The survey results are helping to shape the 
Historic Preservation Code update. 

(https://www.townofelizabeth.org/sites/default/files/fileattachments/communit
y_development/page/2791/historic_preservation_survey_results_for_release_20
22.pdf) 
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